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The 14th Amendment to the U.S. Constitution certainly cemented the individual right 

to own a gun.  While we all have this right, when exercised, we also have the 

responsibility to our neighbors to exercise that right in a responsible manner.  HB 

3076 will merely lead to the codification of those responsibilities.   


